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using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

Good morning:

| am submitting a comment on the proposed JuCR 7.16. | am an attorney for at-risk youth, child in
need of services, and truancy cases in Snohomish County. | object to the proposed changes to JuCR
7.16 and am asking the court maintain the current rule. The current JuCR 7.16 allows a youth’s
family and community — the people best situated to support a child — to provide the youth with
housing, education, access to medical and behavioral health services, and other necessary support.
Incarceration is harmful to all youth. It removes them from their families, their schools, and their
communities. They miss important developmental milestones, even in a short term of detention. |
strongly encourage rejection of the proposed changes and am asking that this Court maintain the
current rule.

Lindsay Zerfas (she/her)

Staff Attorney - ARY/CHINS/Truancy
Snohomish County Public Defender Association
2722 Colby Ave., Ste. 200

Everett, WA 98201

Phone: (425) 339-6300 ext. 545

Cell: 425-471-3620 (call or text!)

Fax: (425) 339-6363

lzerfas@snocopda.or

***NOTICE: This e-mail message is intended only for the named recipient(s) above and is covered
by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Sections 2510-2521. This e-mail is
confidential and may contain information that is privileged, attorney work product or exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. Recipients should not file copies of this e-mail with publicly
accessible records. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender
by return e-mail and delete this e-mail message from your computer. Thank you.***
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